
Do you have questions about 
your child’s education? 

We have answers.  

We can help solve problems 
with: 

• Enrollment
• Transfers
• Special Education
• Transportation
• And More

The start of the school year can be a confusing time for 
parents and students. Public Advocate Betsy Gotbaum is working 
to ensure that the school system meets the needs of all children. 

Call the Public Advocate’s 
Parent Hotline at 212-669-7250

Public Advocate Betsy Gotbaum 
Improving Access to City Services

Visit our website at www.pubadvocate.nyc.gov
Email: ombudsman@pubadvocate.nyc.govEmail: ombudsman@pubadvocate.nyc.gov


